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Soloman and Husna have been 
painting stones. Soloman went for 
an insect theme whereas Husna 
painted a colourful rainbow scene. 

Queenie made a bird feeder from toilet 
rolls and peanut butter!  

Siya designed her own Tudor menu, 
fit for a banquet! 
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This will be the last newsletter from Year 4 as the next one will be 
from Year 5 welcoming you to the next stage of your education. 
Thank you for all of your hard work, both at school and at home 
this year, we are really sorry we couldn't spend the final term with 
you. Your new teachers will be very lucky to have you xx 
 
Good luck in year 5 from Mrs Cotterill, Mrs Priest and Miss Smith. 

Here is a small selection of the photos you have 
sent in. It looks like the 
children have been having 
a great time writing to Sir 
Frances Drake! 

 

Samar, Soloman and Freya, have all been 
practising their letter-writing skills. 


